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U.S. HYDRO '05 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
 
The IHB wishes to inform you of the upcoming event U.S. HYDRO '05 which will be held 
from the 29th to 31st March 2005 in San Diego, California, USA.   
 
Additional information is available in the enclosed letter and on the Hydrographic Society of 
America website http://www.thsoa.org." 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Rear Admiral Kenneth BARBOR 

Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl : Letter of invitation to US HYDRO ‘05 

http://www.thsoa.org/



